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Full stop to full stops in mySRA usernames

09 June 2023

Due to a recent, essential change in our username policy, we have

changed a number of usernames for mySRA accounts.

If your username included a full stop, this applies to you and you are no

longer able to log in to mySRA with the username you have on record.

To find out your new username, visit mySRA and launch the username

recovery process:

Go to the mySRA login page

Click Forgotten your username?

Follow the simple instructions displayed


